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As a part of our IT Audit program, the OIG reviewed a Postal Service IT 
system to assess the security posture. This audit involved a technical 
review to identify potential issues and provide recommendations. The 
technical details of our work are shared directly with Postal Service 
management. 

Due to the sensitive nature of this information, we did not post details of 
our work. 




